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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 1/31/2024 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Fiscal Staff     ☒Homeless Services Program Staff 
 
Category: Action Required 
 
Update For:  

☒Other:    ESG-CV Admin and Data Collection Remaining Funds 
 
Message:   
 
Greetings ESG-CV Network, 
 
We hope you are all having a great start to the year! As we continue to wrap up the Emergency 
Solutions Grant – COVID 19 program, we are moving forward on deallocating any remaining funds and 
processing any remaining RFFs. In previous ESG-CV messaging, it has been noted that funding under the 
Admin and Data Collection categories has an expenditure date of December 31, 2023 as opposed to the 
September 30, 2023 deadline for other categorical funding. We are reaching out as your agency has 
been identified as having a remaining Admin and/or Data Collection balance. If your agency has eligible 
expenses that fall under these categories and you plan to submit an RFF for those remaining funds, 
please respond to this message by the end of the day February 7th, 2024. This will require some 
additional steps on the OHCS side and we will be in touch in order to assist in expending those 
remaining funds. If we do not receive a response, or if you state you will not be expending those funds, 
then we will move forward on deallocating those remaining categories.  
 
Please reply with one of the following statements: 
 
My organization has remaining eligible expenses for the Admin and/or Data Collection categories and 
we plan to submit an RFF. 
 
OR 
 
My organization will not be submitting an RFF for the remaining funds in the Admin and/or Data 
Collection category and funds may be deallocated.  
 
Please reply to this message with any questions.  
 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Email: HSD.HomelessServices@hcs.oregon.gov 
 
 


